
PUBLIC NOTICE

June 17 Road Closure – Knoll Street between Brady Street and 
Helen Street 
June 15, 2022 

Knoll Street, between Brady Street and Helen Street, will be closed Friday, June 17, 

2022, from 8:30 a.m. until approximately 1 p.m., for 6M Contracting Ltd. to complete 

asphalt reinstatement in their previous excavation area.  

Emergency vehicles will not have throughway access during that time. 

See the map below for more details.   

Questions? Call Public Works at 905-835-2900. 

Stay informed: to stay up to date on all city operations, including road closures, 
subscribe to our news channel. 

https://subscribe.portcolborne.ca/subscribe

